
 
 

CITY OF LA MIRADA 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 28, 2021, at 7 p.m., the City of La Mirada 
will conduct a public hearing to receive input from the community regarding the redrawing 
of election district boundaries. 
 
LOCATION OF HEARING: 
 La Mirada City Hall 
 City Council Chambers 
 13700 La Mirada Boulevard 
 La Mirada, California 90638 
 
INVITATION TO BE HEARD: 
All interested persons will be given an opportunity to comment on this item at the public 
hearing.  In addition, written comments may be submitted to the Agency prior to the 
hearing, mailed to 13700 La Mirada Blvd., La Mirada, California 90638, Attention:  City 
Clerk.  Please reference hearing title and date of hearing in any correspondence. 
 
If you wish to challenge the above in court, the challenge will be limited only to those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing or in written correspondence 
delivered to the City Clerk at, or prior to, the public hearing described in this notice. 
 
The agenda report for this item will be available at 5 p.m. on September 24, 2021, and a 
copy may be obtained.  For further information, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 
(562) 943-0131. 
  
 
Anne Haraksin, City Clerk 
 
Dated:  September 8, 2021 
 


